
Letter from the Editors

This year's last issue of Itinerario is a special issue on Indonesia. On 25 and
26 February 2002, the N.W. Posthumus Institute for Economic and Social
History and the International Institute for Social History organised an
international conference in Amsterdam on 'Economic Growth and Institu-
tional Change in Indonesia in the 19th and 20th Centuries'. From the nine
papers presented there, four have been selected and prepared for publica-
tion in Itinerario, preceded by an introduction by Professor Jan Luiten van
Zanden.

Itinerario always strives at publishing articles on a wide variety of topics
and a broad time span. Strictly speaking, in this issue we do that as well,
since our book review section covers numerous different subjects and
periods. Thus, we hope that all of our readers can find something of interest.

The Editors
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